
The Hull Municipal Lighting Plant will be conducting testing on the winter generators on Friday, 

December 15, 2023 between 3:30pm-5:30 pm. During this time, power will be cycled on and off to the 

entire town to test the performance of the generators. If you have electrical equipment that you do not 

wish to subject to the power cycling test, please disconnect it for the duration of the test. Once the test 

is complete, we will send out a notice indicating the test is done. Thank you. 


